
LAWRENCE PARK TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS BUDGET MEETING 

 
September 14, 2021 

 
Present:  Commissioner. J. Cabaday, Commissioner T. Benovic, Commissioner F. Mussett, 
Commissioner B. Rodemaker, Commissioner J. Golden, Twp. Secretary C. Cunningham, 
Twp. Accountant Linda Bliley   
 
President J. Cabaday called the 2022 Budget Work Session Meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. 
and waived the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 
 
Commissioner B. Rodemaker presented the proposed 2022 budget items for the Streets 
Department and added that he will be speaking to Representative Patrick Harkins about 
changing out street lights to LED to conserve energy and costs. 
 
Commissioner F. Mussett presented the proposed 2022 Buildings and Fire Department 
budget items.  
 
Commissioner J. Cabaday presented the proposed amounts for the 2022 Sewers budget. 
 
Commissioner T. Benovic presented the proposed amounts for the 2022 Police 
Department budget. 
 
Commissioner J. Golden presented the proposed 2022 Budget for the Sanitation 
Department. 
 
A meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 20th to continue proposed budget 
numbers. 
 

Commission T. Benovic motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:37 p.m., seconded by 
Commissioner J. Golden and the motion carried. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Cindy Jo Cunningham 
Township Secretary 


